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Lighting repairs on Mercier Bridge up ramp 

 
(Kahnawake – 23, Kenténha/October 2013) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
would like to inform road users that the Ministère des Transport du Quebec (MTQ) will 
be working on the lighting system on left lane of the Route 138 up ramp to the Mercier 
Bridge (from Chateauguay direction) this Friday, October 25th.   
  
An MTQ crew with two trucks will be on site and the work will take place between 10am 
and 5pm. As the left lane is normally closed during these hours there should be no 
impact to traffic.  
  
The MCK continues to remind the public that works/closures on the Mercier Bridge are 
subject to change due to weather conditions, operational constraints or work 
progression, and that it does not take part in the scheduling or cancellation of such 
works. 
  

 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion.  
For information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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